
   
  490 West 64th Ave 
   Vancouver, BC 
   604-266-8602 
   www.mc2dental.ca 
   joeyyu@mc2dental.ca
February 23, 2018 

RE: Reference letter for Lionshead Construction 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter serves as a reference to San Ashgar and his team at Lionshead Construction. San is 
the manager at Lionshead Construction for our contract job to build our new dental office. 

We are happy with the work, service, and professionalism that San and his team provided. They 
are knowledgeable, punctual, and very friendly. Over the few months that it took to build our office, 
we are proud to recognize San and his team as friends.  

San's greatest strength is the speed at which they respond to our inquiries and concerns. If San 
did not pick up the phone right away, we have waited no longer than 10 minutes for him to return 
our call and address any concerns. 

Even after the job was completed, any post-construction issues were promptly resolved by San 
and his team.  
Many of our patients have commented on the quality of the work done, and we are proud of our 
office space. 

We wholeheartedly recommend Lionshead Construction for their contracting services. If there are 
any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

!  

Dr. Chi-Cheng Joey Yu 

http://www.mc2dental.ca/

